
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
aZ5 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

Eureka, CAt-iFORNiA S55D1 Phone: (7DV) 4ve-Z3gD

December 3, 2024

Kimberly Wiley
brhumboldt@outlook.com

Dear Kimberly Wiley,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to thank
you for the time you have served on the Human Rights Commission as the 5*
District appointee. You have done an excellent job serving Humboldt County and
we appreciate your passion for community.

Sincerely,

Rex Bohn, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


